September 7, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Community:

Over 180 community members submitted names to be considered for our new
community center. A committee met to narrow that list down for a public vote. Voting is
now open, and community members are encouraged to vote on this form for their
favorite name. Thank you to everyone who submitted a name.

Voting will close on September 14th at 11:59 P.M.

The new name will be announced at the Groundbreaking Ceremony. Follow our website
or Facebook for information on the groundbreaking ceremony.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwSHkDP0h0wS1qwMSy4FMqz2bkyGJNrQgG8QBVgZgTYbP8NA/viewform

